
Pursuant to Council Procedure Rule No.11, the following Question has been 
received from Councillor Dunn:  
 
“The question is to Cllr Grant chair of Audit-Sub committee. 
 
Could the chair of Audit - Sub committee explain why the listed meeting of February 
14 was cancelled due to insufficient business when the members had requested 
answers to several issues that had raised concerns at the meeting of December 13 
2017.” 
 
 
 


